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' November 14, 1994

.

Mr. Robert E. Denton
Vice President - Nuclear Energy
Baltimore Gas and Electric Company
Calvert Cliffs Nuclear Power Plant
1650 Calvert Cliffs Parkway
Lusby, Maryland 20657 - 4702

SUBJECT: COMBINED INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-317/94-31 AND 50-318/94-30

Dear Mr. Denton:

This letter transmits the report of the announced inspection conducted by
Mr. L. Scholl of this office from October 3-7, 1994, at the Calvert Cliffs
Nuclear Power Plant, Units 1 and 2, in Lusby, Maryland. The inspection
included a review of activities authorized for your Calvert Cliffs facility.
The inspector discussed the results of the inspection with Mr. P. Chabot and
other members of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection on
October 7, 1994.

This inspection was directed toward assessment of areas important to the
public health and safety. Areas examined during this inspection were
activities related to the engineering and technical support provided for the
operation of the Calvert Cliffs plants. Within these areas, the inspection
consisted of selected examinations of procedures and representative records,
interviews with personnel, and observations by the inspector.

The inspector found that plant modifications and safety evaluations were
generally of good quality. The engineering work backlog is closely monitored
and efforts to reduce the backlog have been effective. Management support of
initiatives to improve the engineering processes and products was evident in
several areas. Overall, the inspector concluded that the plant engineering
and nuclear engineering departments were providing good engineering and
technical support for the operation of the facility.

Details on the areas examined during the inspection are described in the
enclosed NRC Region I inspection report.
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No reply to this letter is required. Your cooperation in this matter is
appreciated. If you have any questions, please call me at (610) 337-5376.

Sincerely,

William H. Ruland, Chief
Electrical Section
Division of Reactor Safety

Docket Nos. 50-317
50-318

Enclosure: Combined Inspection Report Nos. 50-317/94-31
and 50-318/94-30 w/ Attachment

cc w/ encl:
G. Detter, Director, Nuclear Regulatory Matters (CCNPP)
R. McLean, Administrator, Nuclear Evaluations
J. Walter, Engineering Divie, ion, Public Service Commission of Maryland
K. Burger, Esquire, MarylanJ People's Counsel
R. Ochs, Maryland Safe Energy Coalition
State of Maryland (2)

Distribution w/ encl:
J. Wiggins, DRS .

'

K. Abraham, PA0 (23) SALP Reports and (2) All Inspection Reports
PUBLIC

'Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
DRS Files (2)
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Distribution w/ enc 1: (VIA E-MAIL)
W. Dean, OED0 (WMD)
P. Wilson - Calvert Cliffs
T. Marsh, NRR
D. Mcdonald, NRR

!

l
,

|

l
!

DOCUMENT NAME: A: CC943130. INS
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